
Autotel Race Radio 

Application for Special Temporary Authority 

File No. 0702-EX-ST-2021 

Sahlens Six Hours of the Glen Automobile Race 

Watkins Glen International Circuit, Watkins Glen, NY 

 

This application for Special Temporary Authority is submitted by Autotel Race Radio, a 

telecommunications company located in the United Kingdom. The application seeks four VHF 

pairs of channels and five simplex UHF channels, for operational communications of one race 

team which will have its pit crew and race cars participating in the Sahlens Six Hours of the Glen 

Automobile Race at the Watkins Glen Race Track, Watkins Glen, New York, from June 23, 

2021 through June 28, 2021. 

 

These channels have been reviewed against the Commission’s ULS database and have been 

found to be unlikely to cause interference to any co-channel or adjacent channel licensee. 

Nevertheless, should any interference be reported to a licensee or authorized user during the race 

event, operation on the affected channel or channels will cease and will not resume on the 

offending channel unless and until all interference has been resolved to the satisfaction of the 

complainant. 

 

The equipment to be used in each case includes JVCKenwood portable and mobile transceivers 

and one ICOM base transmitter. The portables and mobiles will operate at 5 watts TPO and ERP. 

The one base station will utilize 10 watts ERP. All emissions will be 4K00F1E. 

 

The stop buzzer contact in the United States will be undersigned counsel, who can be reached at 

any time during the operation at 301-351-3795, or Mr. Ken Clayton at  (0) 787 245 6635. All 

other communications can be directed to undersigned counsel as follows: 

 

Christopher D. Imlay 

Booth, Freret & Imlay, LLC 

14356 Cape May Road 

Silver Spring, MD 20904-6011 

(301) 384-5525 office 

(301) 351-3795 mobile 

chris@imlaylaw.com 

chris.imlay@gmail.com 
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